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We are pleased to announce Jeff Uyeda as the new Executive Partner for FI$Cal. Jeff brings with him  
extensive experience in the Information Technology arena both from the private and public sectors.   
 

Jeffôs public sector experience includes time spent as an Assistant Budget Officer and later the Chief of  
Accounting and Financial Services at the Department of General Services, Chief of the Audit and Rate  
Development Section at the California Department of Corrections, Assistant  
Secretary of State and Chief of the Management Services Division at the Secretary of 
Stateôs Office, Deputy Director of Administration at the California Department  
of Highway Patrol, and most recently, the Assistant Chief of the California  
Department of Technology, Office of Technology Services. 
 

Jeffôs private sector experience includes time spent as a Business Development  
Executive for IBMôs State and Local Government Practice from 2004 to 2009, Strategic 
Account Director at Oracle Consulting from 2003 to 2004, and Director of Business  
Development at IBM from 1999 to 2003.   
 

FI$Cal is excited to have Jeff as part of the leadership team here at the Project. 
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Thank you for your participation at the August FI$Cal Forum. There were nearly 250 attendees  
representing 63 departments in attendance. If you were not able to attend, but would like to view  
the material presented at the forum, you can find it on our website or by clicking here.  The forum provided 

updates on how things are going 
for Wave 1 departments and the 
status of Waves 2 and 3 activities.  
In addition, Kristin Shelton from 
the Department of Finance  
provided information on the  
upcoming budget preparation 
activities and Jim Butler from the 
Department of General Services 
gave an update on FI$Calôs  
impact to DGS legacy systems. 
Our next FI$Cal Forum is  
scheduled for November 18.  

 

 

AUGUST FORUM HELD  

http://www.fiscal.ca.gov/archive/documents/20140827_Forum_Presentation.pdf

